
                     Home Learning - Week 24 

This week we have 

 In English we have been changing the story of Jack and the Beanstalk. Ask your child 

to tell you the new story about a dad and his daughter Clara. Who was at the top of 

the beanstalk? 

 In Maths we have been measuring capacity using non-standard and standard measures. 

 In Art we have been continuing our paintings in the style of Yvonne Coomber. 

 For Science week we have been exploring plants and where they came from. Pam from 

Tescos came to visit and shared lots of information. We have used plants to dye fabric 

and to print onto fabric and we have grown more seeds for our Garden Centre. 

 

Home Learning               

Remember to read any book at home to a grown up 4 times during the week. 

Make sure the grown up signs your home learning book 4 times. 

 

My Maths  

www.mymaths.co.uk 

Measurement 

Measurement 

Y1 Comparing Capacity 

Lesson 

 

Can you find a container that holds 1 litre and one that holds ½ a litre? Draw them and label 

them. 

Diary Dates to note: 

KS1 Garden Centre open afternoon Wednesday 25th March – come and see all the lovely 

things we have been up to this term. You will be able to purchase products we have grown and 

made. 

http://www.mymaths.co.uk/

